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Tree removal works at Bonds Road 
and Boundary Road 

Forest, Bonds and Boundary Road Intersection Upgrade 
September 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Tharawal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is upgrading the 
intersection at Forest Road, Bonds 
Road and Boundary Road to improve 
safety and traffic flow for all road 
users. 

As part of this work, thirteen street trees along 
Bonds Road and Boundary Road will be removed 
to allow for road widening and safety 
improvements.  

What work are we doing?  

Work will include: 

• Establishing a safe work zone with fencing 

• Using chainsaws, machinery and elevated work 
platforms to safely remove trees 

• Mulching and removing branches and trunks 
from site 

When and where we’ll be working 

We’ll be working along Bonds Road and Boundary 
Road near the Forest Road intersection from 
Monday 15 to Monday 22 September 2025. 

Working hours are 8pm to 5am, Sunday to 
Thursday nights, with noisy activities completed 
before midnight wherever possible. No work will 
take place on Friday or Saturday nights. 

What will this mean for you? 

There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure 
the work zone is safe. 

Traffic control and intermittent lane closures will 
be in place during work hours. Please follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signage in the 
area. 

You may also notice noise from machinery such 
as chainsaws and woodchippers while the trees 
are being removed.  

We understand this work may be disruptive at 
times and thank you for your patience. 

Managing our impacts 

We aim to minimise impacts on nearby residents 
and businesses. Our approach is designed to keep 
the community safe and reduce disruption 
wherever possible. 

This includes: 

• Fencing for safety and security 

• Reducing our noise as much as possible 

• Targeted lighting to minimise light spill 

• Switching off machinery when not in use 

These trees have been carefully assessed by 
qualified arborists and approved for removal 
through the project’s environmental review. 
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Location of work area 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 071 752 

 

community@mackcivil.com.au 

 
transport.nsw.gov.au/fbbrpeakhurst  

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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